
CYBERSECURITY
PATCH EVENT

SATURDAY
OCTOBER 12
10 AM - 3PM

FREE @ CSU Channel Islands

with
Assemblymember

Jacqui Irwin
All Girls in
K-12 Welcome!

Registered Girl Scouts and girls interested in becoming Girl Scouts are welcome 
to join Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast for an exciting, female led, and 
educational experience! Is your girl interested in technology and learning more 
about cybersecurity?  Learn more and secure your spot at:

girlscoutsccc.org/cybersecuritypatchevent


